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NOTICE


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group on Representative Democracy, is pleased to inform its members that the special meeting of the Working Group on Representative Democracy to discuss the topic “Electoral systems, political parties, representation, and citizens’ participation” will take place, with the participation of Senator Luis Alberto Lacalle Herrera and Professor Eduardo Pizarro León Gómez, on Tuesday, December 5, 2000 at 10:00 a.m. in the Padilha Vidal room at OAS headquarters.
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